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I agree with Alderperson Rummel and MPD will participate in the community discussions. 

 

Carl Gloede 

Captain of Police: Central District 

City of Madison Police Department 

211 S. Carroll St. 

Madison, WI 53703 

 

From: Rummel, Marsha  

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 11:10 PM 

To: Christianson, Eric; Gloede, Carl; Roman, Kristen; Tucker, Matthew 

Cc: Fields, Debbie 

Subject: RE: Entertainment License application in your district. ALRC 11/9/2011, Common Council 

11/29/2011 

This is sure to generate concerns among neighbors. I request referral because I would like to organize a 

neighborhood meeting and I don't have any available time before the 9th. When is the Dec ALRC 

meeting? 

 Thanks- 

 Marsha 


